
Violent Extremism 
and American Youth 
It's an increasingly serious threat: violent 
extremists of all kinds attempting to 
radicalize and mobilize the youth of America 
and even to lure them overseas. 

Now there's a free educational tool that 
aims to protect our teens by giving them 
the facts. 

Don't Be a Puppet: Pull Back the Curtain 
on Violent Extremism is an interactive 

website designed to open the eyes of high 
school students to the devastating 
reality and deceptive messaging of 

. violent extremism and to strengthen their 
resistance to radicaliz9tion and possible 
recruitment. 

Built by the FBI in consultation with 
community leaders and other partners; this 
standalone pr~gram can be incorporated 
into government, social studies, or other 
classes. It can also be used as a resource by 
parents, civic groups, and others to raise 
awareness of Violent extre,mism and its 
growing impact on our country. 

Help protect our nation's youth 
from violent extremism. 
Visit https:j / cv.e.fbi.gov . . : 

To access the sitS, 
scan this QR code 
with your;smartphone ( 
or visi~ htt.ps:/ / cve.fbi.gov. 




